
2022 Great Lakes LUT Representative Report 

Susan Liddell 

Accomplishments and other notes 

•  The LUT Email list is maintained and updated as Emails are returned or I am contacted 

by individual LUTs with corrections. 

• Ongoing support to regional LUTs via phone calls and Emails. Topics have included 

obtaining CEUs, annual reports and conference information. 

• Zoom calls have been held several times during 2022 

o An average of 12-15 people on each call, a bit of an increase from last year. 

o Rev. Diane Stark and Rev. Lynn O’Dell were speakers this year. 

o Lively discussions always ensue as we share information about our communities, 

resources and offer support and encouragement to each other.   

• We will meet in person at the Wednesday Luncheon sponsored by the LUTs during the 

2022 GLUR Conference. Glenda Walden, UWM Evolving Ministries Coordinator will be 

our speaker. Her topic will be Back to the Future- We are the Ones! She states, “Ready 

to explore the "Infinity and Beyond" of the Unity Movement with me?  Let's talk about 

why we are the ones we've been waiting for by diving into the question "What is mine to 

do in this new world?" ALL are invited, ministers, lay leaders and LUTs and LUT 

Candidates. 

• I am willing to be the GLUR LUT Representative for another three years if so chosen by 

the GLUR LUT body. I’ll begin to talk about succession planning at the luncheon so we 

have a smooth transition in 2025  

Future thoughts/ plans 

• Quarterly Zoom calls will continue with the next ones planned for mid-January 2023 and 

maybe early November 2022 

• I will continue to expand the content and scope of the Zoom calls by inviting speakers. 

to address topics such as completing annual reports, the expanding and evolving role of 

an LUT, our self-care, and more. Suggestions for speakers are always welcome.  

• I will continue to be a resource and source of support to the regional LUTs. 

 

 

Always in Gratitude. 

Susan Liddell, LUT 


